
January 2024 - YOTM 

It's difficult to pick a home for yard-of-the-month for January because many of our 
lawns look dull and uncared for during the winter time, particularly after the 
blistering summer we just had, but the Pisarski home on Wickersham is always 
well maintained and diligently cared for every month of the year! They have lovely 
plants, crepe myrtles, and a well-maintained lawn year round. Their house is also 
always beautifully decorated for the holiday season.  A big thank you to the 
Pisarski family for always having such a nice, well-cared for lawn.   

 

 


